
Creative Caterpillars - Year 1/2- Miss Durban: Autumn 1
Well done to everyone for settling into school again after the summer holidays and coming 

back with such a brilliant attitude for learning!
ENGLISH

In English we have been 
learning about traditional tales, 

and specifically Little Red 
Riding Hood by Lari 

Don. We have tried really hard 
to create exciting and 

engaging writing with lots of 
adjectives!

MATHS
We have learnt about less than, more than and equal to. 

We have also begun our Mastering Number sessions, 
working on subitising numbers to 5, and understanding 

how to use rekenreks to develop our mathematical fluency.

GEOGRAPHY AND HISTORY
We have been exploring the countries 

that make up the UK as well as 
considering how holidays have 

changed over time. We loved learning 
about the Wright Brothers and their 
invention of the first ever aeroplane!

REMINDERS
Please wear PE kit on Thursdays and Fridays.  
Make sure all clothing has names in please. Reading Records should be brought in daily and Little Wandle books must be returned on 
Fridays to receive your next book.

COMING UP
Our next English topic will focus 

around Bold Leaders and 
non-fiction texts.

We will also be engaging with our 
enhanced curriculum, where we 

are learning Makaton and 
exploring in outdoor learning.

DATES FOR THE DIARY
● 18th Oct: Harvest Assembly
● 13th Nov: Odd Sock day
● 17th Nov: Children in Need 
● w/c 20th Nov: Book looks 2
● w/c 27th Nov: Parent meetings 2


